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Docket No..50-483 M NI
License No NPF-30.

Union Electric Company
ATTN: Mr. Donald F. Schnell ,

Senior Vice President - Nuclear
Post Office Box 149 - Mail Code .400
St. Louis, MO 63166

Dear Mr. Schnell:

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF VIOLATION (NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 50-483/92025(DRSS))=

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter dated. January 4,1993,'i_n

response to our letter dated December 3,1992, transmitting a Notice of-

Violation associated with failure to survey incoming radioactive packages at
,

the Callaway Power Plant. We have reviewed your corrective actions and have

no further questions at this time. These currective actions will be examined

during future inspections.

Sincerely,

William Snell, Chief
Radiological Controls Section 2

cc: G. L. Randolph, Vice
President, Nuclear
Operations<

J. V. Laux, Manager
Quality Assurance

S. E. Sampson, Supervising
L Engineer, Site Licensing
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